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Head of Higher Ed Practice Group Comments on Why Schools
Pay Millions in Sexual-Harassment Settlements

News
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In the Wall Street Journal article “Schools Pay Millions in Sexual-Harassment Settlements,” Scott

Schneider comments on the public university system’s process of handling sexual harassment

claims. In the past two years, universities have paid out more than $10.5 million in settlements. Most

of the settlements involved people who claimed the universities did not properly respond to their

accusations or did not give appropriate punishments for the violations. Other settlements that were

reviewed seemed designed for faculty members and administrators to make quiet exits after an

accusation of misconduct.

Scott summed up the process by saying, “All the economic calculus points to, ‘Let’s just get this

case settled. Let’s get it resolved and move on.’”

To read the full article, visit Wall Street Journal. (subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

https://www.wsj.com/articles/schools-pay-millions-in-sexual-harassment-settlements-1528277400
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

